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As we announced earlier this year, craft employees will receive $300 for timely 
compliance with the federal government’s vaccination mandate. The 
government’s guidance as to timing has changed since the original 
announcement, so we are clarifying the timing of when our craft employees will 
receive $300.   

Craft employees who have uploaded all required documentation in 
SuccessFactors showing that they have received the final dose of the 
approved vaccine regimen or those who have an approved medical or religious 
accommodation by December 8, 2021, will receive their $300 payment by the 
end of 2021.    



The remainder of employees have until January 18, 2022, to comply and will 
receive a $300 payment after that date. Employees who have submitted a 
medical or religious accommodation request by January 18, 2022, and the 
request remains outstanding after that date, remain eligible for a $300 
payment if the request is approved. Employees who do not upload their 
vaccination information or submit a timely request for an accommodation by 
January 18, 2022, are not eligible to receive this payment. Only one payment 
will be provided per eligible employee.  

Management employees who qualify will receive their ½ day vacation in 2022. 

If you have questions about the COVID-19 vaccines, please visit our resource 
page to learn more. Click below for updated FAQs. 

 

http://www.nscorp.com/vaccine-411
http://www.nscorp.com/vaccine-411
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